
A Message from the Superintendent: 
 
Welcome to District 114! The D114 Board of Education, administrative team, and staff are 
excited to embark upon the 2017-2018 school year! We are very proud of the focus in D114 
toward maximizing learning for all our students, and I’m thrilled to help lead these efforts as your 
new Superintendent! 
 
Throughout the year, we  will share the important work and highlights of our school year related 
to our goals and initiatives. Our website will be a great source of information, and you’ll also 
receive regular communication from Lotus, Stanton, and from District Office. Our goal is to keep 
you up to date on the amazing work of District 114 and to enlist your help and support in 
continuing to grow and improve!  
 
I truly look forward to beginning our work together during the 2017-2018 school year and am 
excited to collaborate with the entire D114 community. The opportunities to meet the children, 
staff,  families, and community as a whole  have shown how much each member of the D114 
school family is committed to excellence in education--the vision of School District 114!  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to serve the school community of Fox Lake District 114! Should 
you have any questions during the summer months or moving forward, please don’t hesitate to 
contact me at ​heather.friziellie@foxlake114.org​ or at 847-973-4028. 
 
Have a wonderful summer, and I look forward to working with you! 
My very best,  
Heather Friziellie 
Superintendent, Fox Lake Grade School District 114 
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